
SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE CHANGES! 

 

The Ad Council has been discussing combining the 8:00AM  
and 10:30AM services due to the noticeable  decrease in 
attendance at the 10:30AM service. This information was in 
the bulletin for several weeks asking for your thoughts. The            
majority of the feedback received was to move forward with 
the change.  At the Administrative Council meeting on              
Thursday, January 16, 2025, it was approved to change the              
Mill-Green service times as follows: 

8:30AM-Greenwood Building traditional service 
(First Sunday of the month coffee hour-7:30AM) 
8:30AM-Millville Sunday school 

9:45AM-Millville Building blended service 

 

The new times will begin on Sunday, March 16, 2025, with the 
9:45AM service being a blend of both contemporary and                 
traditional music.  Your flexibility and understanding is                  
appreciated as you realize that there is no perfect solution 
that meets everyone’s needs.  If you have questions or                 
concerns, please direct them to Lance Diehl, (SPRC chair), or 
Bill Berger, (Administrative Council Chair).  We will consider 
making any adjustments as necessary going forward. 

 

Please pray for patience and understanding for our church                
family as we begin these new service times on March 16th! 
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